SDMC Meeting Agenda
May 18, 2020




I. Thank yous
Mr. Amerson thanked the teachers, PTO, and all parents for their support and part with virtual instruction during the time of COVID-19.
Ms. Hilton suggested the school look into SeeSaw for next year. 
Ms. Stout said they are using and like Google Classroom. 
Ms. Hartzog said Google Classroom was a little hard for 2nd graders.
Parents Perry and DeLange thanked the teachers and school and said it was different for each of their daughters and recognized this was new and sudden with no preplanning.

II. Summer
Summer school is planned for June 8 – July 2 and is currently planned to be virtual.

III. End of Year
PTO and 5th grade parents have a parting car parade planned for children to get their t-shirts and certificates. Other grades parents will come to the school the final week to pick up belongings. Social distancing and CDC guidelines will be followed. Parents have already been urged this isn’t a reunion or a party. 

IV. Next Year
We really don’t know what next year will look like, but chances are good it will also be a different type of year. 

Members present virtually:
J. Amerson, J. Delange, J. Grobusky, E. Hartzog, T. Hilton, T. Lewis, J. Perry, P. Sweeney
